
To help promote the positive message that it is okay to be 
different and to stand up against bullying and discrimination, 
our rights respecting reps invite you to join us in wearing odd 

socks.

When?
Tuesday 12th November 2024

Why?
It is part of our anti-bullying week work

Do I have to join in?
It is not compulsory – please join us if you feel comfortable doing so


